
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

9 August 2016 

 

 

Call for Expressions of Interest 
 
GAS MARKETING CODE CONSULTATIVE COMMITTEE  

The Economic Regulation Authority (ERA) is seeking to appoint three representatives from 
industry and three representatives from consumer groups as members of the Gas Marketing 
Code Consultative Committee (GMCCC) for a two-year term.  Members will be appointed as 
individuals, not as representatives of an organisation.  

The ERA established the GMCCC in 2006 to provide advice to the ERA on matters relating to 
the Gas Marketing Code of Conduct (Code).  The Code regulates the behaviour of retailers and 
gas marketing agents supplying gas to residential and non-residential small use customers 
(customers who consume no more than 1 terajoule of gas per annum). 

The Energy Coordination Act 1994 requires the GMCCC to review the Code every two years.  
A copy of the GMCCC’s terms of reference is available on the ERA website.  

The two year membership term will commence on 1 October 2016.  Members may be eligible 
for travel reimbursement and sitting fees.  

To submit an expression of interest for one of these positions, please complete the form 
available on the ERA’s website, by 4:00pm (WST) on Wednesday, 31 August 2016, addressed 
to: 

 Nicola Cusworth 
Chair 
Economic Regulation Authority  
PO Box 8469  
PERTH BC 6849 
records@erawa.com.au 

   

 
For further information contact:  
 
General Enquiries     Media Enquiries 
Caroline Coutts-Kleijer     Tracy Wealleans 
Phone: 08 6557 7962     Work: 08 6557 7942 
Email:  records@erawa.com.au   Email:  communications@erawa.com.au 

 

http://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/14415/2/GMCCC%20Terms%20of%20Reference.PDF
http://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/14416/3/GMCCC%20Expression%20of%20Interest%20form%20for%202016-2018%20membership%20period.DOCX
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